To: b @iarw.org
Subject: Gull Troubles

Benjamin,

Brian , Burris Logistics' Regional VP for , asked me to respond to your email
regarding bird problems at one of the member facilities.

We had a major problem with pigeons, sparrows, starlings and sea gulls. I installed a
product manufactured by Bird-X, Inc. and this pretty much eliminated our problems. We have
a rather large area with overhangs and daily we would get large gatherings of birds.
Almost immediately, we noticed the birds leaving the area.

Needless to say, I would highly recommend this troubled facility giving it a try. This is
a link to the site with the product that I purchased - http://www.bird-
x.com/products/sbxpel.html This is the actual manufacturer and they have the best pricing
for this product. (no middleman mark-ups)

Good luck,
Greg

Gregory

General Manager

Burris Logistics

100 Railroad Ave.

Haines City, Florida 33844

863-422-

From: Megan [mailto:M @IARW.org]
Sent: Thursday, January 04, 2007 10:35 AM
oo , Benjamin

Subject: Query to the IARW Warehouse Ops Committee

To: Members of the Warehouse Operations Committee:

Large flocks of patriotic seagulls have mistaken one of our member facilities for Baghdad
and unleashed an unending barrage of improvised explosive devices. We are trying to
identify ways to help this member, whose building and grounds seem to have become the
location of choice for the seagulls. While they are not exactly weapons of mass
destruction, the birds have certainly not endeared themselves to the owners, workers, and
carriers who increasingly feel as if they are the subjects of avian target practice. If
you have had any experience in dealing with similar such invasions, or if you are aware of
any effective deterrents, we would appreciate having the benefit of your knowledge. Please
send suggestions and comments to bmilk@iarw.org <mailto:b @iarw.orgs>.

Thanks very much!



